





FROM THE PRESIDENT'S DASH
OCTOBER, 2018

This Fall we had many exciting events. We met up with the Palm Beach
A’s for International Model A Day and had lunch at the Waterway Café. We
displayed our cars for St Andrews Assisted Living Facility to the enjoyment
of many of the residents. We also had a tour to Cherry Smash Ice Cream
shop and another cruise to nowhere.

As | write this article, we are preparing for our second annual “Tune-Up
and Tube Steaks”. This Tune-Ups will be held at Cliff Glansen’s man cave.
We, of course, had several “Shop Tours” to address individual problems and
provide instructions for our members who had similar issues with their
vehicles.

Thanks to Harold Glass who has stepped forward to take on the role of
President next year. | am confident that we will have a great year. We also
have a full complement of officers for next year, but there is always room for
new Board members. Please consider getting involved on our Board, every
new Member brings something new to our Club in terms of activities and
Model A knowledge. These positions are not overly time consuming or
inconvenient, but we must have participation if we are to keep our Club

going.

Please plan to attend our Monthly General Meeting/Breakfast on the
second Saturday of each month at Lester's Diner in Margate. We meet
there at 9:00 am rain or shine and enjoy the company and have input into
future events. It is also an opportunity for us to get out and exercise our A’s
and trouble shoot with fellow members.

As we are out there driving our A’s, don't forget, if you have a problem with
your car, help is just a phone call away. Also, we have members who for
health reasons, are temporarily unable to drive their A, but would appreciate
having it driven to an event. If you are interested, please give me a call.
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